
Volunteers (Sacred Heart Church) Thank you to all those people who offered help and support in 
opening and setting up in church.  Any other volunteers willing to help will be much appreciated. 
Those needing access to church will be able to access church via the new key safe. Thank you again 
for your help. (Fr Carl).                 
Sacramental Programme 2024. We will soon be be beginning our Sacramental Programme to 
prepare our primary school children in year 4 and above for First Holy Communion in the early 
summer of 2024. Information will normally be sent through our schools (St Richards, Sacred Heart - 
Hindley Green and Sacred Heart Hindsford) and through our newsletter. If your child doesn’t attend a 
Catholic school please contact Fr Carl who will be happy to discuss enrolling your child onto the 
programme. This year we will be insisting that children attend Mass regularly before receiving the 
Sacrament of Holy Communion, and will have needed to complete the programme in full. We look 
forward to welcoming our children and their parents / carers onto the programme and to celebrating 
with them in the summer.                                                                                                                         
Saturday 3rd February - 1st Saturday Mass (Legion of Mary)                                                                          
Mass will be celebrated at Sacred Heart Church on Saturday 3rd February at 10:30am with 
Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament and an opportunity for confession from 10:00am.                                                                                                                                     
 Liverpool Called - Confirmations 2024. The “Liverpool Called” website is now available and open 
for young people in Yr 8 and above to register their interest in being Confirmed this Summer. A 
‘Roadmap’ that highlight the path to Conformation is on the notice board at the back of church. If your 
child is not attending a Catholic school and wish to be Confirmed please let Fr Carl have your details.                                                                                                                            

Last Weeks Collection: £1200 (Plate Only) 

28th January 2024- Fourth Sunday in Ordinary 
Time. Parish Priest: Fr. Carl Mugan (01942 392922 )  
c.mugan@rcaol.org.uk.                                                                                         

MASS THIS WEEK - 28th Jan - 4th February 2024 

Saturday                27 Jan - 5:00pm.     Sacred Heart - Paula Morris.                                                           
Sunday.                  28 Jan - 9:30am   St Richards -    Ayhan Gungor.                                                            
Sunday.                  28 Jan - 11:00am.   Sacred Heart - Geraldine & Joseph Clarkson.                               
Monday.                 29 Jan - 10:30am   Sacred Heart -  NO MASS.                                                                  
Monday.                 29 Jan - 11:3o am.   St Richards     - Funeral Service - Paul Horrocks                                                                                
Tuesday.                 30 Jan - 10:30am    St Richards -    Michael Rafferty                                                                        
Wednesday        31 Jan - 10:30am   Sacred Heart -  Liam Dalton                                                                                                                                                            
Thursday        1 Feb Jan - 9:30am St Richards -    Funeral Mass - Janina Herko                                                                        
Friday         2 Feb  -    NO MASS                                                                                                                                                          
Fifth Sunday.  Sacred Heart 5pm - Terese Gillespie / 9:30am St Richards - John / Jean Neary           
11:00am Sacred Heart - Barrett and Kelly Family 

NEWSLETTER 
Incorporating St Richards, Sacred Heart (Hindley Green) and Sacred Heart (Hindsford) Churches 

We pray for those who have died recently.

 Paul Horrocks, John (Sean) Coneely, Janina Herko, John Woodward
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